
Dear Master Athletes,

We are excited to welcome you to the 22nd Asia Masters Athletics Championships (AMAC), which will be 
held from November 8th to 12th, 2023, at the beautiful New Clark City in Capas, Tarlac, Philippines. As 
you make your preparations for this prestigious event, we would like to provide you with a convenient and 
enjoyable accommodation experience through our recommended hotel partners.

To ensure your comfort and convenience during your stay, we have partnered with several hotels in close 
proximity to the event venue. These hotels have been carefully selected to meet your needs and offer 
special AMAC rates exclusively for our participants. The attached document provides a list of our 
recommended hotel partners along with information about their special rates and inclusions.

We kindly request that you make your accommodation reservations through the official AMAC Philippines 
website to take advantage of the special AMAC rate. Unfortunately, direct bookings with the hotels by 
individual athletes will not be eligible for the discounted rate. Therefore, we encourage you to visit the 
AMAC Philippines website and follow the registration process to secure your accommodation at the 
special rate.

Please note that availability is limited, and reservations will be processed on a first-come, first-served 
basis. We highly recommend booking your accommodation as early as possible to ensure availability and 
to benefit from the exclusive AMAC rates.

In addition to the convenience of staying close to the event venue, the recommended hotels offer a range 
of amenities and services to enhance your stay. Whether you prefer luxury accommodations or 
comfortable budget options, you will find a variety of choices to suit your preferences.

We will be sending another email soonest to give you the steps in reserving and confirming rooms in your 
chosen hotel.

If you have any questions or require further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 
dedicated team through the contact information provided on the AMAC Philippines website.

We look forward to hosting you at the 22nd Asia Masters Athletics Championships and providing you with 
a truly exceptional experience. Secure your accommodation now and make the most of your time in New 
Clark City!

Best regards,

Jose C. Ang, Jr.
NMSAAP President


